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Mr. Gary Johnson

Strong Focus Sports

Shop 17, New World Mall, Arlington Rd,

Fort Collins, Colorado - 45132

August 4, 2012
Dear Mr. Johnson.

I am Travis Cox, writing on behalf of the ‘Champions Football Club’.

For the past ten years, we have been recognizing and developing sports talent from schools for the underprivileged children.

At our club, we are just not limited to football coaching, but we also work for the overall development of a child. We have successfully carved out hundreds of talented boys and most of them are now national players. We trained them and equipped them for the future.

Our club has different developmental projects in the pipeline, but we are running short of funds. We are seeking help from businesses in our community. You can do your bit by getting an advertisement hoarding at our club. The charges are $150 for the first year, and then $100 from the second year.

Thank you for your time and we look forward for your positive reply.

Sincerely,

Travis Cox

(Manager)

Champions Football Club
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